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16th April, 1980

Many thanks for your letter of 15th April,
with which you enclosed an original letter
dated llth April, which you had received from
Tony Bourne-Arton.

What a splendid letter his was. I have
shown it to the Prime Minister.

Ian Gow

The Rt. Hon. Michael Jopling, M.P.



• Government Chief Whip
12 Downing Street.London SW1

15 April 1980.

I enclose a letter from Tony

Bourne-Arton, ex Conservative Member

for Darlington, about the Prime Ministe„:'s

recent visit to Selby Coalfield. It

seems to have been a great success.

e

Ian Gow Esq., MP.
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